
 

December 20, 2019 

Dear Gentlemen of the Class of 1967:   

 There are several interesting items that the Class of 1967 Leadership Team would like to bring to your 

attention since our last e-letter of May 8, 2019.    

 Our first Class of 1967 Scholarship recipient, Latanya Coke ’19, graduated from Trinity last spring, and she 

is now working at the Feinstein Institute for Medical Research in Manhassett, NY.  Our second Class of 1967 

Scholarship recipient is freshman Dhiraj Ananad Ganji ’23 from Hyderabad, India.  Like Latty Coke, Dhiraj is 

participating in the Interdisciplinary Science Program (ISP).  Dhiraj is excited to know that his class will graduate 

when Trinity celebrates its Bicentennial in 2023.  The College has decided not to host a Spring Scholars Reception 

for donors to meet scholarship recipients, so if you would like to introduce yourself to Dhiraj, please welcome him 

with an e-mail at dhiraj.ganji@trincoll.edu.  

 This Fall, Trinity again hosted Homecoming Weekend in late October.  The traditional “Pass the Baton” 

ceremony was held during a Half Century Club brunch.  The dates for 2020 Homecoming Weekend have been 

announced; please mark your calendar now to come back to Trinity the weekend of October 2-4, 2020.  Earlier 

this month you should have received a second alumni survey from Resonance Insights seeking additional 

information about your engagement with the College; please take a few minutes to respond electronically.   

While we no longer have our Class of 1967 web site, we understand that the College is working to develop 

and design an exclusive Class Page for the Class of 1967 that should provide links to a class directory, a class photo 

gallery, and access to Class Notes published in the Trinity Reporter among other useful features.  We will let you 

know when the Class Page is launched; in the meantime, please continue to send your class notes for the Trinity 

Reporter to Jim O’Connor (oconnorjim111@gmail.com). 

 The Class of 1967 Leadership Team encourages you to submit the name(s) of classmates whom you think 

would be deserving of our Trin-Man Award at our 55th Reunion.  The Award will recognize and honor a classmate 

for his “significant and meaningful service in one or more of the following areas: Trinity college and higher 

education in general, or to his local community, state, or nation.”  Rob Boas (rboas@bellsouth.net) is coordinating 

the Trin-Man Award effort; please send him your recommendation(s).   

Finally, as we near the end of 2019 and approach a new decade, the Class of 1967 Leadership Team thanks 

you for your ongoing generosity to annual giving, the Class of 1967 Scholarship Fund, and those who are members 

of The Elms Society.   Please consider making a year-end gift to the College as you are able.  You have our kindest 

regards for the holiday season as well as continued success and happiness in the new decade ahead. 

 

CHARLES KURZ, II  ’67, P’99 

E-mail:  seakayii@aol.com; Cell:  484-433-3486  
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